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Headline! News! 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent reading, Year 6 Cricket, Internet Safety Day, Indoor Curling, Y4 trip to Bletchley, 
planting of the seeds ready for a summer harvest.  and Children’s mental health week 
culminating in a fund raiser for Mind formed part of another week at HMPS! Life is 
certainly never dull here and the enthusiasm from all is evident in their discussions, 
learning and approach to school life. 

Children’s Mental Health Week this week has been all about My Voice Matters is about 
empowering children and young people by providing them with the tools they need to 
express themselves. When we feel empowered, there’s a positive impact on our wellbeing. 
Children who feel that their voices are heard and can make a difference have a greater 
sense of community and self-esteem. It is important that children of all ages, backgrounds 
and abilities to be empowered to work together to create a positive change for their 
mental health and wellbeing. This week, they have had a playground and completed 
activities in class to support their learning. Please continue discussions at home and ask 
your child ‘How are you feeling?’. It really does help. 

Have a good weekend, 
 
Mrs Bodman-Knight 
 

  
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
PUPIL CLASS 

Lilly-Anne Iris 
David P Demeter 

Ryan W Apollo 

Ellis R Poseidon 
Anna Ares 

Joseph M Zeus 
 

 
 

Inclusion   Integrity     Initiative    Inspiration    Involvement  

Respect    Responsibility    Resilience 
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DoJo Awards 50 

 
Demeter Abdullah 

 Alex 

 Ayat 

 Damenica 

 Eddie 

 Grace 

 Isla 

 Lola 

 Philippa 

 Sufiyan 

 Zach 

 
All parents are welcome at all our 

celebration assemblies, every Friday at 9am 
 

 

 
Well done Miss Letts! 

 
 

 
Miss Letts has successfully passed her 
National Professional Qualification in 

Learning Behaviour and Culture. This 18-
month long course involved Miss Letts 

attending numerous virtual sessions, working 
closely with others on the course and 

completing assignments. As you are all 
aware, she has been sharing some of her 

knowledge through parent workshops and 
working with staff including the introduction 

of Zones of Regulation. 
Well done, Miss Letts 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Curling 

Yesterday, 4 of our lower key stage 2 
children attended the Indoor Curling 

Tournament at Latimer Arts College. The 
children were awesome, and we even 

managed to score some bullseyes! 
The team came 5th overall ahead of some 

much larger schools. They were great fun to 
take, smiling, cheering and showing the 

school values throughout. A huge well done 
to Alex, Josh, Erin and Ariya. 

 



 
 

 
 

 
World Book Day 

 
World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March 

2024. On this day, we would love the 
children to come to school dressed in their 
comfy pyjamas and to bring their favourite 

book with them.  
If a child would like to wear slippers, it is 

advisable that they bring them in a bag but 
wear their shoes/ trainers to school and at 

break times. 

 

      
 

 
Tesco Community Fund 

Our local big Tesco Extra and the small Tesco 
on London Road have put us in their 

community fund project so if you’re doing 
your weekly shop, getting a few odds and 

ends or even just popping for a Costa, please 
make sure you get a blue token from the 

checkouts and vote for us as a school, even 
better, share this info with friends and family 

for a bigger chance of our school winning! 
We appreciate your support! 

 
 

February Half term activities 
across North Northamptonshire 

 
February half term runs between Monday 19 

February and Friday 23 February, North 
Northamptonshire Council have some fun 

and exciting activities for families at locations 
across North Northamptonshire. 

Some of the activities and sessions include 
tennis, family float, football, leisure swim, 

surf and turf and much more. 
To learn more about our holiday activities 

please visit 
www.northnorthants.gov.uk/holidayactivities 

 

http://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/holidayactivities


 
 

 

 
STAFF VACANCY 

 
We are still looking for a caretaker to join our 

wonderful team. 
5 hours a day can be completed in one 

morning shift or a split shift. 
Please contact school if you would like to 

discuss the role and apply through! 
 

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/144318/EDV-
2024-HMPS-99573 

 
Please share with friends and family who 

may be interested in the role. Many thanks! 
 

 
 
 

          
 

 

 
DATES FOR DIARY! 

 
Upcoming Share a Story: 
Thursday 7th March 2024 

 
Upcoming events: 

Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea: 
8th March details to follow. 

 
Mufti Days 

7th March – Pyjama Day for World Book Day 
(no donations necessary!) 

22nd March – Wear something yellow in aid 
of Air Ambulance (donations welcome). 

 
2nd May – POLLING DAY. SCHOOL CLOSED 

 
 

 

Hall Meadow 
 

Follow us on social media for more updates 
on what is happening each day in our 

school! 
 

Also follow InMat to get regular school 
updates. 

 

Twitter @primary_hall 
Facebook HallMeadowPrimarySchool 

Instagram @hallmeadowps 

 

 

Twitter @InMat_ 

Instagram @Inmat_inspire 

 

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/144318/EDV-2024-HMPS-99573
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